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From: John Vedelago 

Sent: 03 January 2025 12:19

To: Planning

Subject: 2023/5162/P - objection to 14A Keats Grove latest application 

Dear Officer, 
 
Please reject this application. It encroaches on to green space and creates overlooking into 
neighbours’ private spaces. 
 
Thank you, 
 
South End Road Residents Group 


